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From: Julia Quinn 
Sent: Thursday, 10 March 2022 1:40 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension to the Emergency Bill - OPPOSITION
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Good Morning, 

This is my submission that I Julia Quinn, DO NOT WANT an Extension to the Emergency Bill that is proposed through 
to the 31st October, 2022. 

There has been more than enough substantial evidence provided. There has been an exaggeration of the Covid data, 
too many deaths and injuries occurring from this forced medical treatment and the continued vaccine mandate is 
continuing to cripple our citizens personally and financially.        

Regards, 

Julia Quinn  
  

 

 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1617




